Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 9:11 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: “Conversion Therapy" ban ordinance

-----Qriginal Message-----

From: David Burch <dburch2@centurytel.net>
Sent: Saturday, May 28, 2022 12:29 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: "Conversion Therapy" ban ordinance

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***
Hello,

| am writing to express my support for 22-0636: AN ORDINANCE to create Sec. 32-191 of the Code of Ordinances of the
City of La Crosse prohibiting Conversion Therapy.

The practice known as "conversion therapy" is, in fact, not therapy at all, but a method of coercing gay or transgender
people to conform to a way of life that is not natural to them.

The great city of La Crosse needs to demonstrate to the world that it will not tolerate anything that undermines personal
freedom and denies any citizen the dignity that is due them.

David Burch

Holmen WI



